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As Salam Alaikum! 

Dear Treasured Colleagues, in this third 
edition of the GCET Newsletter, I wanted 
to begin by thanking everyone for your 
hard work and dedication in the last 
academic year.  It has been invaluable to 
our development and progress. I really 
appreciate everyone’s efforts and dedica-
tion to ensuring we support each other 
and our students to the best of our 
individual and collective abilities.

The Theme of this issue is ‘Supporting and 
Developing the Oman Vision 2040’.  This 
strategic document is the core roadmap 
for the progress and ambitions of the 
Sultanate of Oman. To this end, the 
College has mapped its new Institutional 
Strategic Plan 2021-2026 to the direction 
and themes of the Oman Vision 2040.  I 
am also very grateful to all colleagues, 
within the College and outside the 
College, for their input into the new 
Institutional Strategic Plan 2021-2026.  I 
am also very grateful to Dr. Sulaiman for 
leading the mapping analysis and 
exercising to demonstrate how the 
College is supporting and developing the 
Oman Vision 2040.  

Dean’s Welcome

Professor Geoffrey Elliott
Dean-President of College

TURN TO P3

Global College of Engineering and Technology

P.O Box 2546, CPO Ruwi 112,

Sultanate of Oman

      : info@gcet.edu.om

     +968 24227999 / +968 2422 7912

Connect with Us :

RESHAPING GCET TOWARDS 
SUPPORTING AND DELIVERING 

THE OMAN VISION 2040 

3rd ISSUE   AUGUST 2021 

IN THIS ISSUE
College News

College Past Activities & Events

Staff News

Proud Moments 

Featured Articles

03

16

21 

24 

26 
























































